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Dear parents and carers 

Thank you for your ongoing support during these challenging times. As you are 
aware, the Premier has announced a further 4 weeks of lockdown and that 
schools are to provide online learning to all students unless parents and carers 
are an essential worker. 

We will continue to have a small number of staff on the premises each day to 
maintain a safe school environment and we encourage you to reach out to your 
child’s teacher or ring the school for any concerns or questions you may have. 

Please know that we are all here to support you and we thank you all for the 
amazing job you are doing in this very difficult situation.  

Our class teachers will continue to host zoom meetings each week, email 
students and families and be there to support you as needed. Please remember 
that many teachers are making phone calls from home and make calls including 
from their mobiles to check in with students. If you see an unknown caller, it may 
be your child’s teacher if it is during school hours. We also encourage you to 
check emails each day as teachers may be sending information.  

We will continue to use Facebook and the school’s website to provide 
information and learning packs each week. Hard copies will continue to be 
available each Monday from the front office. 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school if you require any support services 
such as those listed below during this time. The front office can be contacted by 
phone on 43401885 or via email kariong-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au. 

• Learning support 

• Student counselling support 

• Librarian  

• Executive staff 

We will ensure you are updated at regular intervals. In the meantime you can visit 
the learning from home website to access further information and resources. 

Our special Education Week video will be posted on our website this Friday!  

Kind regards 
Toni Skinner 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home
https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/learning-from-home


 

 

 


